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Mr. Mitch Stevens, Sectetaty Treasurer, o o )ﬁ\’ aF
Gitxatin Development Corporation e e
Laxgalts’ap Forest Corporation e o2
Box 280

Greenville, BC V0] 1X0

Dear Board of Ditectorts:

As the general partner, it is imperative that you deal with the operations of the partnership
including communicating with Pat Johnson at the Royal Bank of Canada. Our Programs &
Services Manager continues to receive calls because individuals with decision making authority will
not return the calls to the Royal Bank. It is awkward to be put in the position of fielding such calls
as the Limited Partner in the partnership given that the responsibility lies ultimately with you, the
Board of Directors of the general partner. It is especially frustrating given that it is our
understanding that the Royal Bank is trying to communicate so that they ate able to work with you
and not take action that will happen without communication.

We ask that you contact our Programs & Services Manager to set up a meeting with the
Laxgalts’ap Village Government to present your opetations plan for 2004/2005. This has been
asked for several times including on March 3, 2004 and March 28, 2004 at meetings with
representatives from both the Laxgalts’ap Village Government and your boatd of directors.

We look forward to a timely response to our request to set up a meeting.

Yours truly,

%/Lﬂ/——«
Willard Mattin
Deputy Chief Councillor

Chait, Personnel and Finance





